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St. Matthew’s W
CofE Primary School




Lending Library


Please continue to support your child’s reading by sharing their exciting library book each week and returning it on a Wednesday to be changed. The children are all really engaging well with our weekly story session in the main school library.  





RE/Festivals 


We will be celebrating Eid al-Adha in July.





WOW box/postcards home 


Please celebrate your child’s achievements with us. If your child does something to be proud of write it down on a WOW card and send it into school.   Some of you may have already received a postcard from Miss Ritchie, this is another reward system to acknowledge when your child does something amazing.





Maths


The children will be learning more about patterns which occur in nature and have opportunities to create their own repeating patterns.  We will continue with our daily counting and number rhyme sessions but also take the opportunity to do lots of counting and classifying of natural things in the forest school and our nursery garden.





Communication and Language


As part of this term’s theme we will be teaching the children lots of new vocabulary about the natural world and how to classify the living things that we find in the woods.  The children are enjoying our minibeast hunts and looking in detail at the different insects that we find.  We will be using new words to describe the texture, size and colour of trees, flowers and insects.








PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD BRINGS THEIR READING BOOK BACK TO SCHOOL EVERY DAY.





























Phonics


At group time we will continue to play lots of games from Letters and Sounds and continue to build upon the children’s knowledge of phonics through the daily Read Write Inc sessions. 


On 30th June all of the children and their parents are invited to come to the library in town to an interactive story session, a visit to the aquarium and a chance to join the main library.





Our Trip:  


Our end of year trip is to Edgworth Park.  We are looking forward to sharing this great experience with the children and watching them play together on all the different play equipment. It should be great fun!





THEME – Down in the woods!


Our theme for the second half of this term is: Down in the Woods!  During the weeks ahead we will be concentrating on developing your child’s understanding of the natural world around them and learning about the differences and similarities which occur.     We will be spending extended time in our forest school with lots of opportunities for first hand experiences.


 











                





Nursery 








